
From: Thomas Wells
To: *CI-StPaul_LH-Licensing
Subject: License at 934 Selby
Date: Friday, March 7, 2025 3:07:02 PM

[You don't often get email from thomasawells1@gmail.com. Learn why this is important at
https://aka.ms/LearnAboutSenderIdentification ]

Hello, My name is Tom Wells. I live at 929 Selby, across the street from 934 Selby. I am writing this letter to
support the license application submitted( with qualifications) by Golden Thyme
Restaurant and Bar. The license # is 20250000218. According to the business plan, which was explained to me by
Jeff Fischbach, the owners would like to be open until 9;00 PM most evenings with a Jazz Brunch on Sundays.
I wholeheartedly support this plan. My concern is that the license applied for allows for closure up until midnight,
which I am not in support of. Is there a way that restrictions could be placed on the closing time?
Sincerely, Thomas Wells 612 743-8539
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